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'S.S. "RIA DE EL FERROL

Plens of Decks and Shell Expansion and Profils
and Decks submitted by the Barcelona Surveyorse

Tt is submitted the Surveyors be informed that the
scantlings end arrengements as shawn on the plans are such as can
be approved provided they be verified in accordance with the
Secretary's letter of 9th July, 1947.

As the scantlings of the strong beams at hatch ends
shown on the Profile and Deck plan do not however agree with
those shown on the Midship Section plan, they should ascertain
which are correct and report the particulars to this Office for
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It is assumed that open floors, in accordance with the

our recordse

Midship Section, are fitted between the solid floors shown on the

Shell Expansion and tank top plen, this should also be confirmed.
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15th August, 1947

Ltre 7=6-47.
Ansd. 15=8=47.
4 plans. 2 retained.
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